

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CORPORATE RESOURCES

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 18 OCTOBER 2007


CROS.109/07
RESPONSE FROM THE EXECUTIVE – THREE YEAR BUDGET 2008-09 TO 2010-11 – BUDGET PROCESS AND TIMETABLE

There was submitted Minute Excerpt EX.233/07 setting out the decision of the Executive on 24 September 2007 in response to comments made by this Committee on the Three Year Budget 2008-09 to 2010-11 – Budget Process and Timetable.

The Executive appreciated the concerns expressed by the Committee.

A Member said that it was not possible to tell from that decision whether or not the Committee’s concerns were to be taken on board and any action taken in that regard.  She suggested that a reference go back to the Executive seeking clarification.

RESOLVED – That the Committee requests the Executive to clarify whether any action was to be taken in respect of the concerns expressed in Minute CROS.95/07.







